Recommendation.

The road proposed to be diverted (from NH-6 to Tansara) passes through
Badrama Wildlife Sanctuary. The road is very important to be upgraded in order to improve
the living conditions of villagers of Udusung village. At the same time, as the road passes
through sanctuary area, which is endowed with the presence of wide variety of flora and
fauna. The increased traffic and easy accessibility to the sanctuary area by the outsiders
because of the up gradation of the road may put high biotic pressure on the wildlife habitat
here. Hence the project proposal can be considered only after getting the wildlife clearance

from the authority concerned.
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